
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. 
 
The evidence worldwide is unquestionable. Proliferation of firearms is the problem. This bill is an 
important step for public safety.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Herman Asarnow 
 
11628 SW Oak Creek Drive 
Portland OR 97219 
 
herman.asarnow@comcast.net 
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